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GREATER NIAGARA FRONTIER COUNCIL

Hello Scouts, Scouters, Parents, and Friends,

As things start to defrost, | hope your thoughts are turning towards the warmer times ahead.
| wanted to take a moment to provide you with some brief updates on Summer Camp.

e | am excited to announce that our complete Program Guides are almost ready to release.
Expect to see them in Early March.

o Campership Applications are now being accepted. Any family in financial need is encouraged to register.
Applications must be completed by 4/1. The application is online this year and available at
wnyscouting.org/Scouthaven.

e Bunk Deposits are also now being accepted online at wnyscouting.org/Scouthaven. Don’t forget to
complete them by 4/1 to lock in your early payment discount. If you have any issues or questions on
registration, please contact Bob Blatz Bob.Blatz(@scouting.org - 716.512.6215

e Looking to come to camp without your unit? Let us help. Provisional Campers are more than welcome to
attend our camps. Simply complete the registration form and note that you are a Provo camper on the
form. Then we will work to pair you with other Provo campers, or a host unit.

e We’re Hiring! We are looking for extraordinary applicants to serve on our Summer Camp Staff. Open
positions include: Head Cook (18+), Craft Director (18+), Lifeguards (16+), Kitchen Staff (16+), and
Instructors (16+): Craft Lodge, Ecology, Outdoor Skills, Shooting Sports, and STEM. Please contact me at
Josh@gnfccamps.org for more information.

« Additionally, we are launching a new Staff Training Program for scouts who will be 15 years old this
summer. wnyscouting.org/Scouthaven.

o This Thursday (2/24) at 7PM you are invited to join the Summer Camp Management Team for Virtual Office
Hours. Come visit with us and bring your questions, concerns, and suggestions. Let us know what we can
do to help your unit this summer. Registration is available at wnyscouting.org/Scouthaven.

That's all for now. Stay well and take care!
Yours In Scouting,

Josh Stellrecht

Camp Director

Camp Scouthaven, BSA
Josh@gnfccamps.org



